
Electronic Policies Chromebooks and Chargers
All students should have a school issued 
chromebook and charger.

Chromebook and charger  should be brought 
to school everyday!

All students are responsible for their issued 
device and accessories. 

All students should follow the AACPS 
Chromebook Care.

Students should notify their teacher if they 
are experiencing any issues with the 
chromebook.

● Cell phones are not permitted 
during school hours.

● Upon entering the building , all 
electronics should be turned off and 
secured in the assigned locker.

● Parents can call the main office 
should they need to contact their 
student- 410-691-4344


